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The committee was chaired by Professor Kirk Gay and Dr. Theodorea Regina Berry. 

During the year, four meetings were held. The committee worked on SGA Resolution 52-39 
which was passed in June 2020. The resolution encouraged UCF to adopt specific courses 
listed in the document to fulfill the Historical and Cultural Foundations GEP and Gordon 
Rule Writing Requirements. The committee worked with colleges on courses listed in the 
resolution to revise the curriculum to meet the GEP, Diversity, and Gordon Rule Writing 
requirement.  

 

Gordon Rule Reviews: 
 
Additions:  

o AFH 3100 
o AFH 3200  

 

GEP Courses:  

The proposal is for the Gen Ed science foundation requirement would be revised to include 
PHY X048 General Physics with Calculus and PHY X053 lecture General Physics I lecture 
instead of the combine course with the lab.  

 Committee voted that the lab does not need to be required. 

 

In Progress: 

At the end of the spring, the Sociology Department submitted SYG 2010 into Curriculog as a 
Diversity course however it was too late for GURC to review. SYG 2010 was one of the 
courses identified in the SGA 52-39 resolution. The committee hopes to review this course 
in the fall. 


